
 

Submission To The Commerce Commission 
 

(URGENT: closing date February 14) 

 

!/we wish to register opposition to the proposed alliance between Air NZ and Qantas.  It is 
not in the best interests of New Zealanders for the following reasons: 

 

Economic impact: It is anti-competitive and is likely to result in higher airfares.  The 
Government has only recently bought Air NZ back; the proposed alliance risks seeing its 
services and infrastructure eroded. 

 

National interest: It detracts from, rather than strengthens, New Zealand’s identity as a 
unique multicultural society, with our new-found and growing sense of mana, brought about 
through our remarkable physical environment and our endeavours in arts, sports and business. 
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